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December 12, 2017 
 
Subject: Approved Revision to NEMA MG 1-2016, Part 12.50 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The following revision to NEMA MG 1-2016, Part 12.50 has been approved for publication. 
Effective immediately, Part the requirements of 12.50 are revised as follows: 
 

12.50 Performance of Small and Medium Polyphase Motors with Single, Dual or 
Broad Range Voltage Rating 
 
When a small or medium polyphase motor is marked with a single (e.g. 230 V) dual (e.g. 
230/460) or broad range (e.g. 208-230/460) voltage in the Rated Voltage field, the motor shall 
meet all performance requirements of MG 1 at the rated voltage(s). 
 
When a voltage is shown in a field other than the Rated Voltage field (e.g. “Usable at 208 
Volts” or “Usable at 200 Volts”, per 14.35.2) this is for reference only and the motor is not 
required to meet all performance requirements of this standard (e.g. torques and nameplate 
nominal efficiency) at this reference voltage. 

 
This revision will appear in the next published edition of NEMA MG 1, expected to be available 
in 2018. 
 
Please contact NEMA with any questions regarding this revision. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

       
 

Program Manager, Motor & Generator Section 
 
cc: Kirk Anderson, NEMA Industry Director, Motor and Generator Section 

Dan Delaney, Motor and Generator Section Chair 
 Motor and Generator Section Technical Committee 

 


